

Caldy Road

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

22nd September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



Reception Class Learning Journals

In the summer term we sent a letter home with your introduction to the EYLog online learning journals. Staff have been using the system to record observations of your children in relevance to the EYFS framework. We have begun to publish observations over the last few days.

Please use your parent log in details to access these on any digital media (https://eylog.co.uk). It is recommended that you access this via google chrome.

Once viewed please feel free to comment or add observations of your own, for example any places you have visited over the weekend or any recent achievements. This enables us to build a holistic view of your child and extend our parent partnerships.

Any questions please ask a member of the Reception staff.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Callaway Headteacher





